
From: Angela Hatcher <ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 11:11 AM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; Jean Salmonsen 
<Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Scott Macdonald <smacdonald@blueskycommunities.com>; Shawn Wilson 
<swilson@blueskycommunities.com>; Deanndra Taylor <DTaylor@blueskycommunities.com> 
Subject: Comment on draft Rule Chapters 67-21, 67-48 and 67-60 
 
The draft rules propose the following language as it relates to General Contractor requirements. 
 
(f)  Ensure that no construction or inspection work that is normally performed by subcontractors is 

performed by the General Contractor, apart from the General Contractor’s duties to manage and control 

the construction of the Development, except that the General Contractor may self-perform work of a de 

minimis amount, defined for purposes of this paragraph as the lesser of $100,000 or 5 percent of the 

construction contract;  

               
                We recommend removal of the $100,000 dollar limit as highlighted above.  The goal is for the 
cap to be a di minimis amount of work.  Less than 5% of a contract is di minimis no matter how much the 
nominal value of the contract is. 

         
 
Angela Hatcher 

Senior Vice President – Development Programs 

 

Office:  813-384-4836 

Cell:  727-269-3853 
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Tampa, Florida 33607 

 

www.blueskycommunities.com 

mailto:ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com
mailto:Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org
mailto:Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org
mailto:smacdonald@blueskycommunities.com
mailto:swilson@blueskycommunities.com
mailto:DTaylor@blueskycommunities.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ptPlC73z7xIKROyCWrKX9/

